
 
 
 

 
 
October 25th, 2021 
 
Dear Covenant School Families,  
 
It is with great excitement that I write today to introduce you to our new fundraising initiative, 
the Crusader Fund. The Crusader Fund will be our annual giving program that will support our 
school and enhance the programs that define the Covenant experience.  This year, we 
celebrate our 30th anniversary. Within those thirty years, we have grown from a small preschool 
founded by parishioners to a fully accredited Pre-K through 8th grade Covenant school.  
Together with the Archdiocese of Miami, our Saint Louis Parish, and the vital support from the 
families within our community, we have been able to thrive thanks, in large part, to our 
fundraising efforts.  
 
As we look forward to the next thirty years, our future, rooted in His Glory, is bright. The vision 
is guided by our newly created five-year Strategic Plan which builds upon our mission and 
focuses on our four pillars: Catholic Values, Academic Excellence, Educating the Whole Child, 
and Global Awareness. This Strategic Plan was developed utilizing the input received from the 
Parent Survey deployed at the end of last school year as well as the feedback obtained from 
the accreditation process.  Our hope is that, by the year 2026, through the support of the 
Crusader Fund, we will be able to establish a Caring Crusader Program to assist our Crusader 
families through financial assistance and scholarships, enhance our Audio/Visual equipment in 
all classrooms for student learning and engagement, make updates to our sports field and 
facilities, and update our playground equipment.  Furthermore, we look forward to being able 
to create an Innovation Center, a cross-curricular, technology-infused, flexible space for all our 
Crusaders to learn in and dream big, as well as further develop our S.T.R.E.A.M. (Science, 
Technology, Religion, Engineering, Arts, Mathematics) program, which will include upgrades 
and enhancements to our current Science lab. Our strategic plan will continue to develop past 
these five years to meet the ever-evolving educational, physical, and spiritual needs of our 
children.  
 
I invite you and your family to make a gift to the Crusader Fund. All gifts, big and small, are tax-
deductible and WILL make a difference. Please visit our website, under the Crusader Fund 
tab, for more detailed information about our Strategic Plan, the Crusader Fund, and to make 
your gift.   
   
Thank you for being a part of the future of Saint Louis Covenant School.  All for HIS glory.  
 
In His Service, 

 
Mr. Edward Garcia 
Principal           Click here make your online gift today! 

https://1f57ec2a-9ba5-49fd-92db-e30dba876b30.filesusr.com/ugd/a59c89_40b2bf1161fa415cac512958451fe9ca.pdf
https://www.stlcovenant.org/strategic-plan
https://www.stlcovenant.org/donate-now
https://app.etapestry.com/onlineforms/StLouisCovenantSchool/crusaderfund.html

